
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 1st November 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Lego Club 

 

As of Monday 6th November, Miss Cramer will be running a Lego club for Year 3 and 4.  This 

club will run for 5 weeks at 3.00 to 4.00 and the last session will be on 4th December.  If your 

child would like to come, please fill in the attached slip below.  Places will be decided on a 

first come, first serve basis. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Cramer 

 

 

 

 

Lego Club                     Please complete and return to Miss Cramer 

 

 

Child’s Name: ………………………………..………………………… Class: ……………. 

 

 

I give permission for my child to attend Lego Club. 

 

 

 

 

Signed: ………...…………………………...………..    Parent/Guardian  Date: …………….. 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

